
2011 CFC Application Revisions

The revisions to the OPM Forms 1647 A-E are non-substantive, do not include additional 

questions or requirements, and do not add to the public burden.   The revisions constitute date 

changes, removal of instructions related to an IRS Form that is no longer accepted, and added 

an extra line to enter a service office address (where applicable).


